




Qualifying Statement for 106 Le Grande, Aurora 
 

 
Requesting approval of a Shed Area, Size and Height variance pursuant to 
section(s) Section 4.4-4.6 and Section 10.5 for the property at 106 Le Grande 
Boulevard/East of Le Grande Bl and South of Garfield Ave to allow for a: 

• 20” x 16 Shed being 320 sqft in area 
• 20’9” in height 
• 20’ wall length 
• 9’11” vertical wall height 

 
Our home has a two-car garage that will accommodate two small-sized vehicles 
only if the mirrors are rotated inward for entry.  When the cars are in the garage 
there is no room for the families bikes, sporting equipment, riding lawn mower, 
garbage/recycling cans, snow blower, ladder or other various lawn/gardening hand 
tools etc.  The current existing shed on the south side of the driveway is 8 x 10 feet 
and is of insufficient size for our 4700 sq. foot home and family of six.  The 
proposed shed will adequately allow storage of the aforementioned items.  This 
current 8 x 10 foot structure will be removed as soon the new shed is in place. 
 
The attached plans detail how the proposed shed will match the existing home (i.e. 
the same English Tudor style) with stones and half-timber construction.  Our home 
sits on the corner of LeGrande and Garfield and occupies 3 city lots.  Over the past 
4 months we have re-landscaped the entire property including a cobble stone walk, 
an English rose garden and many semi-mature trees.  The proposed shed will 
easily fit within the backyard.  We intend to add additional landscaping, ultimately 
making the structure appear as if it was built with the home in 1928.   
 
Stephen and Alexandra Juriga 



Legal Description for 106 Le Grande: 
 

• Lots 1, 2, 3 in block 2 of George E. Stuphen’s subdivision in the City of Aurora, 
Kane County, Illinois (being a subdivision of lots 1, 2, 3, 8, 9, 12 and 13 in 
block 16 and lots 4, 5, and 6 in block 15 of New Downer Place addition to 
Aurora) 


